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Good morning Alex  
 
I have forwarded your letter to my group also. We have been working on using a 
property behind our Shady lane transfer station for dropping brush off. The hours of 
operation are being addressed today. HBM staff has been in constant contact with NK 
staff working together to help with the cleanup.  
 
Take care 
 
Jim Martin 
Mayor 
Township of Havelock- Belmont-Methuen 
 


